
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING # 1 
(Forest Hill/Trillium Public Schools 

Elementary Boundary Study) 

October 27, 2011 

Trillium Public School, Kitchener 
 

 

Please share your comments and place this sheet in the box at the entrance to the gym 
 

 
Please rank the scenarios: 1 – 4   (1 being your preferred, 4 being least preferred) 

 

Status Quo Scenario 6 Scenario 9 Scenario 10 

    

                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
What school(s) do your children currently attend? (If applicable) 
 

Please take a moment and indicate all of the ways you found out about this public 
meeting: 

 School Newsletter  Website 

 Local Newspaper Advertisement  Twitter 

 Flyer (sent home with your child)  Other (please explain) 

 Neighbour / Friend   

Thank you for assisting us in communicating more effectively about potential 
elementary school boundary changes in your community. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the  

Planning Department at 519-570-0003 Extension 4419.   

Questions or comments can also be received via facsimile at 519-570-2172 or electronically at: 
boundaryfeedback@wrdsb.on.ca (please indicate Forest Hill/Trillium in the subject line) 

mailto:boundaryfeedback@wrdsb.on.ca



